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Re:  SB 348 

This proposed legislation does not make the public safer.  What it does is take away 

our constitutional rights and it interferes with the average citizen being able to 

purchase a firearm. 

As a retired deputy sheriff, I feel this will only affect law abiding people, not criminals.   

It is unenforceable because the State does not have the resources to implement it. 

In my view this proposal is unconstitutional and will be challenged in court. 

Stanley Huston 

Culver, Oregon 

 


